
2025 Mid-Summer Faire Food Vendor Application  
Rosemount Central Park: 2893 145th Street West, Rosemount, MN 55068   
Thursday, July 24, 2025 5:00 pm – 10:30 pm (Food Vendors Only) 
Friday, July 25, 2025 5:00 pm – 11:00 pm (All Vendors) 
Saturday, July 26, 2025 1:00 pm – 11:00 pm (All Vendors) 

 
DEADLINE FOR ALL APPLICATIONS IS FRIDAY, MAY 2, 2025 

 
Business / Organization  
Contact Name  
Cell Phone / Business Phone  
Address  
City, State, Zip Code  
Email Address  
Tent Size / Trailer Size  
Type of Food or Merchandise  

 
SITE FEES 

Business / Commercial selling food items $500.00 
 
ELECTRICAL FEES 

120 Volt Service @ 20 AMPS = $25.00 / Outlet # of Outlets x $25.00 =   
220 Volt Service @ 50 AMPS = $100.00 / Outlet 
PLEASE NOTE:  ONLY 9 – 50 AMP OUTLETS IN PARK 

# of Outlets x $100.00 =   

Electrical Inspection Fee $35.00 (Required for electric use.  
If you have a 2025 inspection sticker fee not required) 

 $35.00 

Leprechaun Days Quick Disconnect Needed No if providing own quick disconnect Yes/No 
 

Total amount for site and electrical fees  
Checks payable to Leprechaun Days and mail to Leprechaun Days, P.O. Box 256, Rosemount, MN 55068 

Online payments also accepted at https://www.leprechaundays.org 
All checks/payments must be received by May 2, 2025 to reserve your spot. 

 
GENERATORS – FOOD VENDORS ONLY – We will be using an approved Generator Yes/No (circle one) 
All generators must be approved by the City of Rosemount Fire Marshall.  No modifications to generators allowed. 
 

FORMS REQUIRED Non-Food Vendors Food Vendors 
Mid-Summer Faire Vendor Application YES YES 
Operator Certificate of Compliance ST-19 Form YES YES 
Minnesota Department of Health Special Events License Certificate NO YES 
Certificate of Liability Insurance NO YES 

 
STATE ELECTRICAL INSPECTOR will be onsite Thursday, July 24th 2:00 pm – 4:00 pm.  Vendors that use electricity must have an approved quick-
disconnect electrical panel attached to their trailer or a portable panel that will be inspected by the State Electrical Inspector.  Household appliances are 
NOT allowed.  Electrical plug-ins and extension cords must be UL approved and meet the requirements of the State Electrical Inspector.  Please contact 
Pat McMullen at 612-866-1979 (State Electrical Inspector) if you have any questions. 
 
I have read and understood the above information and terms contained within this application.  Please sign and date 
below. 
 
 
 
For questions or concerns please contact David Chumbley at 952-239-6258 or d.chumbley1@gmail.com  

https://www.leprechaundays.org/
mailto:d.chumbley1@gmail.com

